
Raffle at  

Bosworth Productions Presents Matilda 

for the Ukraine Appeal 

Come join us for a raffle raising funds for the                              

Ukrainian Fundraising Team at Bosworth Academy. 

We are teaming up with Bosworth Productions presents Matilda 

which will be performed Thursday 30 June and Friday 1 July at 

Bosworth Academy—show starts at 7.30PM doors opening 7PM. 

Raffles will take place on the evening and we are taking donations 

from both local residents and local businesses. 

If you would like to donate items, please bring them to                    

Bosworth Academy’s Main Reception or email                         

charityfundraising@bosworthacademy.org.uk  

Bosworth Academy, Leicester Lane, Desford, Leicestershire, LE9 9JL 


